STUDENT CONFERENCE INVITATION
Funded student places to attend the UCL Annual GP Tutors Conference
Friday 27th March 2020 at the Royal College of Physicians

Dear UCL MBBS students,
Each year, the Primary Care medical education team run a GP tutor conference which aims to support tutors in providing excellent teaching to UCL medical students in primary care. 
This year, we would like to extend our invitation to medical students with an interest in general practice to attend this year’s GP conference. You will have an opportunity to work closely with the primary care education team to help with the run of the day and attend plenary sessions and workshops focussing on primary care topics and education. 
We are delighted to be able to offer up to six funded places for medical students to attend. To apply please complete the application form below and submit to pcphmeded@ucl.ac.uk by 6th January 2020.
If your application is successful you will be notified by email by the 27th January 2020 and we will provide further details thereafter.
	Name
	

	Student number
	

	Please confirm that you will request authorised leave to attend this conference as soon as you are notified of your acceptance
	Yes☐           No☐

	Statement 
Please write up to 250 words on the following:
· Why you would like to attend the conference
· What you like about general practice
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	Please confirm you can attend the full day
	Yes☐           No☐

	Please confirm you are able and willing to help usher delegates around the conference and attend and participate in workshops
	Yes☐           No☐



Kind regards,
Primary care medical education team
